
 

 

Wor kshop  

T h e  E u r o p e a n  L a n g u a g e  L a b e l  a s  P r o m o t e r  o f  Q u a l i t y  S t a n d a r d s  a n d  
I n n o v a t i o n  i n  L a n g u a g e  E d u c a t i o n  

 (Minutes) 

Friday, 21th of March 2014, 10:00-14:30 

Venue: Bdul Dacia nr. 41, et.5, sala 1503, Sector 1, Bucharest, Romania. 

I. Participants:  

Laura Muresan, Liliana Dellevoet, Roxana Barlea, Irina David (organizers) 

Liliana Comănescu (from the European Commission Representation in Romania) 

Workshop attendees (see enclosed list of attendance) 

II. Introductory steps: 

- Welcome address from Laura Muresan, President of the PROSPER-ASE Language Centre Association 

- Introduction of the workshop’s themes and main objectives – presented by Liliana Dellevoet, PROSPER-
ASE Language Centre 
 

III. Multilingualism and the development of language competences through educational projects 

presentation given by Ms Liliana Comănescu, Language officer – DG Translation Field, European Commission 

Representation, Romania, followed by questions from the participants and discussions  

IV. NELLIP Project Presentation 

The NELLIP Project, Platform and Guidelines – interactive presentation by Irina David, 

PROSPER-ASE Language Centre. 

V. Practical session – outlining a new project in the field of language education using the NELLIP 

Guidelines   - moderated by Laura Muresan, Liliana Dellevoet and Roxana Barlea, PROSPER-ASE 

Language Centre 

1. The participants used the worksheets prepared for the sessions and studied the short version of the 

Guidelines (previously translated into Romanian). There were discussions about innovation in language 

learning and the ELL priority areas for 2014. It was decided to focus on a project in the language skills 

development area.  



 

2. Brainstorming of ideas for a new project proposal. The participants followed the grid included in the 

worksheets and agreed on draft structure of a project proposal in adult education having as a target 

group young adults enrolled in tertiary education in Romania. 

VI. Skype connection with the NELLIP Workshop taking place simultanously in Finland, organised by 

ONMIA (NELLIP project partner institution). 

One representative of each organisation introduced the participants in the workshops and briefly 

outlined the contents of the discussions and their outcome. 

VII. Conclusions 

The attendees assessed the overall activities of the workshop and filled in evaluation questionnaires  

The participants exchanged opinions and some of them joined the Facebook NELLIP group 

It was decided to organise a follow-up meeting to discuss further and refine the new poject proposal. 


